
 

 

 

JANUARY 2022 

  

MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR 

 

Dear Old Stamfordian 

 

Happy New Year to you all, I hope it is a good year for everyone and we can all 

meet at one of the planned events later in the year. 

 

As a committee, we would love to hear from you about ideas for our events 

programme. Currently we have the Reunion in June as our main calendar event 

and then the Lansdowne Drinks in London which is organised by the 

Development Office and open to all Old Stamfordians. We have been considering 

additional/alternative events to hold throughout the year and would be interested 

to hear your thoughts. We would be grateful if you could let the Development 

Office know your thoughts, and also if you think nothing should be added as this 

still indicates your views. 

 

It is also that time of year when we are collecting updates from our Stamford 
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High School Old Stamfordians to be included in the OGG Magazine. If you would 

like to share an update with us, again please email. This can be anything from a 

personal update to an article you would like to be considered for inclusion about 

your time post-Stamford. 

 

I look forward to seeing you this year 

 

Jill Hamilton (OS 80) 

Chair, Old Girls' Guild 
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NEWS 

 

 

OGG Magazine 2022 

We have reached that time of the year again when your annual OGG magazine is 

being put together and, as always, the team are looking for your input. If you 

have memories of your time at the School that you would like to share, and/or just 

like to share where you are now and what you are up to, and would like to share 

these with us to be used in future publications, please email us, and feel free to 

include any photos as well. 

 

Depending on responses, some material may need to be edited and we may not 

be able to use all submissions for this year's magazine, although we will try to 

publish as many as possible while any that may not fit may be used in the future. 

 

To see material used in past magazines, previous editions are available on our 

website. 
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Stamford Lecture 

 

The Stamford Lectures: Climbing to new heights with speaker Dr Melanie 

Windridge. 

 

 

How does science support climbers tackling Mount Everest? Join us to hear from 

scientist and explorer Dr Melanie Windridge as she talks about her experiences 

climbing Everest, and how science is helping explorers prepare for and combat 

the physiological effects of one of the world’s greatest physical challenges. 

 

A plasma physicist, speaker, writer and adventurer, Dr Melanie Windridge has a 

PhD in fusion energy from Imperial College London, is Communications 

Consultant for fusion company Tokamak Energy, Founder of Fusion Energy 

Insights, is a STEM Ambassador and the author of Aurora: In Search of Northern 

Lights. Melanie loves the mountains and believes science and exploration go hand 

in hand.   

Join us on Monday 7 February live online at 7pm. You can register for the Lecture 

here.  
 

 

FUTURE EVENTS 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_78_IXdcHSK2SycTR6A4BUg
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Old Stamfordian Lansdowne Drinks Event 

12 May 2022 

London Lansdowne Club, 9 Fitzmaurice Place, Mayfair, London, W1J 5JD 

 

Further information to follow. 

 

Contact: Natalie Pretsell, Community Engagement Manager. 

 

 

Old Stamfordian Reunion Weekend 2022 

Friday 10 June 2022 to Sunday 12 June 2022 

 

Further information to follow. 

 

Contact: Natalie Pretsell, Community Engagement Manager. 
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